
   

 
Council Meeting_Oct25_2016 

Author:  Dave Anderson                    Page 1 of 2  
Date: October 5, 2016 

 
Expenditure of Council Priority Funds Report 

 

169th Glen Allan Scout Group 

 

 

Recommendation 

THAT an expenditure of $3,087.00 from Council Priority Funds as follows: 

 

Mayor Roxanne Carr   $398.00 

Councillor Vic Bidzinski  $398.00  

 Councillor Dave Anderson  $399.00 

 Councillor Brian Botterill  $398.00 

 Councillor Carla Howatt  $398.00 

Councillor Paul Smith   $300.00 

 Councillor Bonnie Riddell  $398.00 

 Councillor Fiona Beland-Quest $398.00 

 

for the purpose of providing funds to the 169th Glen Allan Scout Group for costs associated 

with providing Respect Training Program for Scout Leaders, be approved. 

 

 

Enclosure 

1 169th Glen Allan Scout Group Council Priority Fund Application 
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Cheque Payable to: 

 

Vendor: 28915 

 

169th Glen Allan Scout Group 


